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I oppose the Martins Creek Quarry Expansion. 
Some of my reasons are the land, flora and fauna will be gone forever. No one has ever repaired 
an area used as a quarry and restored the wildlife, insects, plant-life and landscape. 
Also this will be a huge disturbance to the humans and non-humans living in the area: the 
increased noise - both in decibels and in length of time. The production of excessive dirt in the 
air and dust, affecting the ability to breathe of everyone - human and non-human. 
Lastly this will affect the real estate values - they will lower; historic buildings in the area; the loss 
of a lovely amenity in what should remain a rural village. 
 
Thankyou. 
 
Amanda Barnes 


